
Notice to the applicants who were unable to submit applications for the university 

admission for the academic year 2020/2021 online on or before the closing date for 

submitting applications. 

 

Due to the prevailing Covid-19 pandemic situation in the country, the University Grants 

Commission has decided to grant a grace period after lifting the existing travel restrictions / 

curfew for the applicants who were unable to apply online for the university admission for the 

academic year 2020/2021 on or before 18
th

 June 2021 which is the closing date for submitting 

applications online. 
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